
VILLAGE OF LOMIRA NOTICE OF PUBLIC FORUM 

 

Notice is hereby given that on Wednesday, October 12th and Wednesday, October 26th from 

6:30pm to 7:30pm at the Lomira municipal building located at 425 Water Street, Lomira an 

informational public forum will be held to discuss the future arrangement of the Lomira Police 

Department. Sheriff Dale Schmidt will provide a presentation followed by public question and 

answer session. All interested parties are invited to attend.   

The regularly scheduled board meeting will immediately follow the forum at approximately 

7:30pm. 

Persons requiring additional services to participate in any public meeting should contact the 

clerk’s office at 920-269-4112 x2 for assistance prior to the meeting. 

A quorum of the Village Board trustees will be present at the forum for the purpose of gathering 

information and discussion. No official action by the Village Board will be taken at the forum. 

 

Jenna Rhein 

Village of Lomira Administrator-Clerk-Treasurer 

Posted 10/5/2022 
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